
Teddy Bears’ 

Picnic 

On Tuesday, your 

child can bring in 

a small teddy for 

our end of half 
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This Week….. 
 

This week we have been revising our phase 3 

phonemes and the children have done really 

well! There are a few phonemes that we still 

need to practise so we will be sending some 

home to practise over half term.  
 

In our maths, we have been taking away and 

working out how many are left. Then we have 

been writing the inverse addition.  

Eg        10 - 3=7   and     7+3=10 
 

We really enjoyed National Numeracy Day. 

We celebrated by looking for the maths in all 

that we do.  
 

World Bee Day was bee-utiful! We had a 

lovely yummy lunch and learnt the bee 

waggle dance! Next week we will be planting 

some flowers to help our bees.  

 

 

                             

 

Big Cat Collins 
Don’t forget to log in to Big Cat Collins and check 

out your child’s new reading book.  

Please let us know on Seesaw how they get on 

reading with you at home. We are very proud of 

the progress the children are making.  

Thank you for all your support! 

 

Next Week  
 

Birthday party afternoon- Thursday 27th May  

Break up- Thursday 27th May   2.45 

School is closed Friday 28th May for staff training. 

  

 

 

Don’t forget to share your child’s learning at home with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler 

bike? Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Star of the Week 

 

Bluebells – Noah McDonnell  

Daffodils – David Severs 

 

Kindness Award 

Bluebells- Jessica Sleightholme 

Daffodils- Chloe Feeney   

 

Water Bottles/ Sun Cream 

As the weather is improving, just a little 

reminder, can you please remember water 

bottles and apply sun cream to your child 

before school. They can bring some sun 

cream to apply at lunchtime if required. 

Thank you  


